
TR202/2021-22 
 

SOLIHULL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

Fulford Hall Road, Tidbury Green 
Notice of Temporary Road Closure 

 

The Council gives notice under Sections 14 and 15 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 
1984 (as amended by the Road Traffic (Temporary Restrictions) Act 1991), being satisfied 
that all traffic should be restricted or prohibited to ensure that the following works can be 
undertaken in safety: 
 
Location: Fulford Hall Road, Tidbury Green - commencing approximately 20m south of 
its junction with Lowbrook Lane and running south for 350m to a point approximately 
85m north of its junction with Norton Lane. 
 
Date(s) and time(s) when restriction will apply: from 28 February 2022 until 4 March 2022, 
daily, between the hours of 09:30hrs and 14:30hrs. 
 

Reason for restriction: Highway remedial works 
 
Works on behalf of: Sewers and Highways Ltd.  
 
Diversion route: Alternative routes will be signed via Norton Lane and Lowbrook Lane. 
Vice versa for alternative direction. 
 
Access will be maintained through the site for Police, Fire and Ambulance Services 
responding to emergencies. 
 
Pedestrian and vehicle access to all properties within the restriction and access through 
the restriction will be maintained along defined routes throughout the period of closure. 
 
For further information contact: Mick O’Halloran - mick@sewersconnected.co.uk, 07843 
385 617. 
 
PAUL TOVEY 
Head of Highway Management  
Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council 
Manor Square, Solihull, B91 3QB 
tro@solihull.gov.uk  
  
21 February 2022  
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